
   
 
 

        Echols St SE Traffic Calming Petition  
   

  

 
127 Center Street, South • Vienna, Virginia 22180-5719 

p: (703) 255-6380 • f: (703) 255-5722 • TTY711 
www.viennava.gov 

April 5, 2023 
 
Re:  Council’s Consideration of the TSC’s Recommendation for Traffic Calming along Echols St SE 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
At their April 24, 2023 meeting at 8 PM in the Town Hall council chambers, the Vienna Town Council 
will consider approving the Transportation Safety Commission’s (TSC) recommendation of traffic 
calming along Echols St SE from Branch Road to Follin Lane.  The TSC’s recommendation was to 
install three speed tables and add parking pavement markings.  Town Council Meetings are public; 
however, the Council typically does not allow for public comment regarding topics that are included 
on the regular agenda.  If you would like to comment, you may contact the Mayor or Council directly 
at mayor@viennava.gov and/or council@viennava.gov 
 
This letter is being sent to the residents along both sides of Echols Street SE between Branch Road and 
Follin Lane.        
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at (703) 255-6381 or 
andrew.jinks@viennava.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Jinks, PE 
Transportation Engineer 
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